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DOCKET NOS. 50-259
50-260
50-296

Tennessee Valley Authority
Attn: Mr. Hugh G. Parris

Manager of Power >

500A Chestnut Street Tower II
Chattanooga, Tennessee 34701

Gentlemen:

In a letter dated May 21. 1980, your company withdrew the application dated
May 9,1980, relating to a change in the Technical Specifications for the
Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant Units 1, 2, and 3 to clarify the calibration
procedures of the containment atmosphere monitoring system hydrogen sensors.
Based on infonration provided by the NRR staff, it is our understanding that
review of the application was started before it was withdrawn. On this basis
and consistent with the requirements of 10 CFR 170.12(a), the Class II and
two Class I amendment fees are being retained by the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 1

Commission.

Sincerely,

A.O. m'aha .

William 0. Miller, Chief

License Fee Management Branch
|Office of Administration
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